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From: C N o
Sent: 23 May 2007 10:08
To: Scrutiny

Subject: Early Years

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
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If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).
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Good Morning

I'am writing to you with regards to the possibility of the states providing 20hrs nursery care for 3 to
4 year olds.

I currrently have a 2 and a half year old daughter at a fee paying preschool as I have to go to work.
The school I am sending her to has not got a preschool attached to it, so therefore it would mean
moving her next year to a states preschool in order for me not to have to pay fees.

I do not feel that it would be in her best interest to move her to a states preschool for a year to then
have to move her to another school a year later.

This would be too unsettling for her.

I would really like to keep her where she is as she is very happy there, but why should I have to pay
for her education for the year that she could be getting free if she was attending a states preschool.

I look forward to any comments that you may have and do hope there is a positive outcome to this
situation.
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